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Logo in large, prominent print on 900+ t-shirts 

Logo in large print on school banner displayed for the entire school year
Recognition in weekly newsletter, CPES website, and on Social Media 
*Logo must be received by Oct. 6, 2023 to appear on printed material
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Logo in medium size on 900+ t-shirts 
Logo in medium print on front of school banner displayed for the entire school year 

Recognition in weekly newsletter, CPES website, and on Social Media
*Logo must be received by Oct. 6, 2023 to appear on printed material
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Logo in small size on 900+ t-shirts 
Logo on front of school banner displayed for the entire school year 

Recognition in weekly newsletter, CPES website, and on Social Media
*Logo must be received by Oct. 6, 2023 to appear on printed material
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Name on 900+ t-shirts 
Name on front of school banner 

Recognition in weekly newsletter, CPES website, and on Social Media
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Name displayed on sign along route 

Recognition in weekly newsletter, CPES website, and on Social Media 

Thank you for your consideration! 
Please contact cherryparkelementarypto@gmail.com if you or someone 

you know is interested in being a Bobcat Dash sponsor. 
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Bobcat Dash
4th Annual  |  Fun Run  |  October 27, 2023



The Bobcat Dash will be Cherry Park Elementary School PTO’s largest and most exciting 
fundraiser. This event encourages our students to maintain healthy lifestyles by running with 
friends, teachers, and families. It’s a fun day for everyone involved!  Event sponsors, parents, 
grandparents, friends, and teachers are all present to cheer for their Cherry Park students.  

Each student collects donations and/or pledges then runs as many laps possible in twenty 


